Learner Information on the Medical Officer Training Program for Unmatched Students

[bookmark: _GoBack]The CFMS in collaboration with the Canadian Armed Forces has worked to create supernumerary Family Medicine positions through the Medical Officer Training Program (MOTP). This initiative is called MOTP Surge 2018. If you are interested in exploring the option of becoming a Medical Officer and starting residency in July, please follow the steps below. 

	Unmatched Medical Students 
Regardless of previous interest in the military, I would advise any and all medical students who find out tomorrow that they are unmatched to:

	1) Send an email with “MOTP Surge 2018” in the subject to:
  HealthSvcsRecruiting-RecrutementSvcsdesante@forces.gc.ca
This will get them put on an emailing list through which we will communicate any and all updates regarding the military application process and/or PGME application process.

2) Consider visiting:
a. Facebook site: https://www.facebook.com/ForcesJobs.ForcesEmplois.CA/
b. https://www.canada.ca/en/department-national-defence/services/caf-jobs/career-options/fields-work/health-care/medical-officer.html
c. Consider tuning in for Question and Answer 11 Apr 18 8:00 to 9:30 PM EST at https://www.facebook.com/ForcesJobs.ForcesEmplois.CA/

More information will continue to become available as it develops. 

	Unmatched Medical Students
For those who become interested in applying to these return of service PGME Family Medicine Residency Seats
	1) Send an email with “MOTP Surge 2018” in the subject to:
  HealthSvcsRecruiting-RecrutementSvcsdesante@forces.gc.ca
This will get them put on an emailing list through which we will communicate any and all updates regarding the military application process and/or PGME application process.

2) Start “Military side” of application at:
https://www.canada.ca/en/department-national-defence/services/caf-jobs/apply-now.html

3) Be prepared to Start “PGME side” of application.  The timelines will be quick as we are targeting 1 July 18 on-cycle start.



